
Volunteer Procedure 2019-20 

The new version of Raptor will enhance and standardize the volunteer process across all 

District 47 schools. Parents or guardians who wish to volunteer at their child’s school 

will now be required to complete a brief online application and undergo a background 

check. Once the background check is complete and the application has been approved, 

a confirmation email will be sent. Information about the newvolunteer process, 

including a link to the application, can be found on D47 websites under the Parents & 

Students tab (see “​Volunteer​”). Volunteer applications will need to be filled out for field 

trip chaperoning, tutoring/mentoring, PTO/PTA fundraisers, classroom assistance and 

other opportunities. Attached are some Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) to help 

explain our new volunteer procedure in more detail.  

 

https://www.d47.org/domain/522

